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Agenda Item 
Item 7. C. – Select date for 2025 Minnesota River Tour 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
At the October 9, 2024, meeting of the LMRWD Board of Managers, the Board asked that planning 
begin for a 2025 Minnesota River boat tour. 

The Padelford Packet Boat Company has the following dates available: 

• August: 5th, 6th, 7th, 8th,12th, 13th, 14th, 15th, 19th, 20th, 21st, 22nd, 26th, 27th, 28th, and 29th 

• September: 3rd, 4th, 5th, 9th, and 12th 

In 2024, the counties had a conflict with a meeting scheduled by the Association of Minnesota 
Counties (AMC).  As of today, AMC has nothing scheduled on its calendar for August or September.  
This does not mean that something will not be scheduled between now and any date selected.  Labor 
day in 2025 falls on September 1st, so most schools will start on September 2nd.   

If the Board has program ideas, they should share them with Administrator Loomis. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

Motion to select a date for the 2025 Minnesota River boat tour 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, January 15, 2025 


